
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 November 2022 

 
 
       To: Recipients of EP15, 3rd ed. 
 
    From: Jennifer K. Adams, MT(ASCP), MSHA 
  Vice President, Standards and Quality 

 
Subject:  Correction  
 
This notice is intended to inform users of a correction made to CLSI document EP15,  
User Verification of Precision and Estimation of Bias, 3rd  ed. The correction is described 
below. 
 
3.7.6. Worked Example 3B: Testing of Sample Spiked With Digoxin Using Statistics From 
the Precision Experiment (Extremely Low sWL / sR)  
 
The calculation under step 2 is listed incorrectly as “ = 0 µg/L” and has been corrected to 
read “ = 0 µg/L.” 
 
If you require any additional clarification regarding these corrections, please contact CLSI 
Customer Service (customerservice@clsi.org).  
 
We appreciate your commitment to CLSI and regret any inconvenience. 


